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Mr.'Darrell G. Eisenhut Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

In response to Generic Letter No. 83-01 (Operator Licensing Examination
Site Visit), the Toledo Edison Company is requesting an examination for
three (3) Senior Reactor Operators and three (3) Fuel Handling Senior
Reactor Operators the week of hine 13, 1983. We are tentatively planning
Reactor Operator examinations for six (6) individuals during the first
quarter of 1984.

During the second or third quarter of 1984, we are tentatively planning
on licensing approximately two (2) Senior Reactor Operators and re-
examining any individuals failing the previous Reactor Operator examination.

During the first or second quarter of 1985, examinations for approximately
five (5) replacement Reactor Operators would be a good projection. We then
would project in the second or third quarter two or three Senior Reactor
Operator upgrades.

If you have any further questions concerning our response, please do not
hesitate to call.

Very truly yours,
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